
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
March 19 2020 
 
 
 
Thank you very much for trusting Praher Plastics as your plastic valve 
manufacturer. 
 
Due to the COVID-19 pandemic and according to the Canadian Government’s 
recommendations, Praher Plastics will be closed for two weeks as of Monday, 
March 23 until Monday, April 6, 2020.  At that time, we will reassess. 
 
Praher’s main concern is to protect the health and safety of all our employees and 
reduce the risk of spread. 
 
This decision was not made easily, but; was one that we felt necessary. 
 
We wish you all the best and we look forward to getting back to business! 
 
Regards, 
 
 
 
 
Jacqueline Lavis 
Controller / Sales Manager 
 
(705)725-1100 tele 
(705)725-0444 fax 
jlavis@praherplastics.ca 
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